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Port Blair dated the B%eptember, 2010

To
M\,{ / The Sr. Superintendent of Police,
3[03\ 0 South Andaman District,
o Port Blair.
s WA
| W10

Sub:- Reassessment of convoy system under the provision of Policy
on Jarawa Tribe of Andaman Island - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No. Sr.SP(D)/SA/2010/6136
dated 24-8-2010 regarding the subject mentioned above and to inform
you that the Admn. has already taken up the matter regarding review of
Policy on Jarawa Tribes of Andaman Islands with the Ministry of Home
Affairs and Ministry of Tribal Affairs and the same is to be placed in the
IDA meeting scheduled to be held in September, 2010. The Regulation
of Traffic on Andaman Trunk Road being part of the Policy on Jarawa
Tribe of Andaman Islands will also be discussed in the IDA meeting.
The outcome of the meeting on the issue shall be communicated to you
for further necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

\
| L;Cﬁ [0
ﬂZ(/ASSlStant Comumiissioner (TW)



